MR. WES CHRISTMAS OF CLARK-DIETZ HELD A WORK SESSION AT THE NEW ALBANY WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT ON THURSDAY, OCTOBER 5, 2017 AT 12:15 P.M. TO DISCUSS THE BASIN 16 STORAGE IMPROVEMENTS. 

PRESENT: Wes Christmas, Ed Wilkinson, Rob Sartell, Scott Wilkinson, Larry Summers, Bob Caesar, Randy Sikes and Shane Gibson.
CALL TO ORDER:

Mr. Christmas called the meeting to order at 12:15 p.m.
Mr. Christmas gave a presentation on the Basin 16 Storage Improvements Project.
ADJOURN:
There being no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 

_____________________________




Ed Wilkinson, Vice President
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